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Roberta DiMezza

From: WOWRI <wowri4@verizon.net>
Sent: Sunday, February 18, 2024 12:20 PM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. Knight, Jason; repbatista@rilegislature.gov; Rep. Bennett, 

David A.; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro, Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. 
Cruz, Cherie L.; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix, Leonela; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; 
Rep. Place, David J.; Rep. Roberts, Sherry; House Judiciary Committee; Rep. McEntee, 
Carol Hagan; Rep. Ajello, Edith H.

Subject: REJECT 2024-H7100

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Members of the Judiciary Committee, 
 
As registered nurses, (now retired) we have cared for many patients from birth, through wellness, 
illness and death. 
 
We worked with physicians who acted in patients best interest and provided compassionate care from 
the beginning of their lives until their death. They lived by their oath, "Do no harm". It was our 
privilege to work with them. 
 
PLEASE, hold physicians to their medical ethical standard. 
Do not make them "Suicide Assistants" with a license to kill. 
REJECT Bill H7100. Our patients deserve the best care from birth to natural death. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Pauline R. Panatieri 
Emilia A. Mascaro 
 
4 Rockridge Road 
Westerly, RI  
 
 
 
 
 
 


